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May 20, 2013
File Number: 23LV-161717

VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Sharon Gin
Office of the City Clerk
200 North Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, California 90012
E-Mail: Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

Re: Millennium Vesting Tentative Tract (VTT) Extension - CF 13-0593-S1

Dear Sharon:

As you know, this firm represents Millennium Partners, LLC (the “Applicant”) regarding the 
proposed Millennium Hollywood Project (the “Project”). We understand the above 
referenced cases for the Project are scheduled for hearing on June 4, 2013 before the 
Planning and Land Use Management (“PLUM”) Committee and on June 19th before the City 
Council. Per the Los Angeles Municipal Code (“LAMC”) Section 17.06 A.4, the City Council 
has 30 days to act on the VTT appeal. In order to schedule both matters (CF 13-0593-S1 
and CF 13-0593) on the same aforementioned dates in June, the Applicant hereby consents 
to an extension of time for the map appeal hearing per LAMC Section 18.06 A.5.
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